
  AGENDA ITEM # ___________ 

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
 Regular Board Meeting – November 8, 2010 

District Business Office 
 
TO:  Dr. Mike Riggle 
  Hillarie Siena 
 
FROM: Kimberly Ptak 
 
DATE: November 8, 2010 
 
RE: DISCUSSION/ACTION:  STUDENT TRANSPORTATION BIDS 
 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Education reject the student transportation bids that were 
opened on Thursday October 21, 2010 at 2p.m.   There were inconsistencies in the bid results 
and, overall, bids were not in the best interest of the district.  A rebid will be conducted and bids 
will be opened on Tuesday November 23, 2010 at 10:00a.m. Bids will be presented to the Board 
at the December 13, 2010 board meeting.  The bid specs allow for the Board of Education to 
reject any or all bids for any reason.   
 
Bids to be rejected were received from the following vendors for regular student transportation 
and charter transportation. 
 
All Town Bus Service 
Cook-Illinois Corporation 
Durham School Services 
First Student Transportation 
Illinois Central School Bus Company 
Olson Transportation 
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